
 
From: Joey Codespoti [mailto:JMCodespoti@codespoti.net]  
Sent: Saturday, May 09, 2015 12:25 PM 

To: testimony@housegop.ct.gov 
Subject: Taxes on Surveying and engineering 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

We have just come through one of the toughest times in the real estate industry.   Applying the 

sales tax to professional services to surveying and engineering firms will greatly affect my 

company.   We will have to cut our prices to compensate for the additional tax people will have 

to pay.  So,  I urge you to look at what happened when the state tried to pass this tax about 25 

years ago.   It was a disaster.   Please, do not extend the sales tax to professional services such as 

ours. 

 

 
Joseph Codespoti 

203-799-1400 

203-231-8290 

Codespoti & Associates 

263 Boston Post Road, Suite 5 

Orange,  CT 06477 

 


